

Office of the Comptroller

W. Martin Mories, C.P.A.

Michael J. Daun

John M. Egan, C.P.A. Special Deputy Comptroller

Craig D. Kammholz Special Deputy Comproter

October 3, 2006

Finance and Personnel Committee City Hall, Room 205 200 East Wells Street Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202

Dear Finance and Personnel Members:

Per Section 350-181 of the Code of Ordinances, I am requesting approval to attend the Congress of Cities Conference to be held in Reno, Nevada from December 5<sup>th</sup> through December 9, 2006.

Funds were approved to attend the A.I.C.P.A. Government Accounting Conference that was held in Denver, CO from September 18<sup>th</sup> to September 20, 2006. However, I was unable to attend the above conference. I would therefore like to take the opportunity to attend the Congress of Cities Conference in December 2006.

Very truly yours

W. MARTIN MORICS Comptroller

WMM:dmm

Cc: Mr. Ron Leonhardt Mr. Mark Nicolini Ms. Marianne Walsh

